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	Text1: Throughout the month of October, our church family will be focusing on the importance of growing in and blessing others with our prayers, presence, gifts, service, and witness through weekly sermons, music, and more.

During the October 27th worship service, you will be invited to come forward with your pledge cards as we lay them, together as a church family, at the altar.

Thank you for being part of our church family and joining us in prayer this season!
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